
 

       

 

 

 

 

Circular No.30/2025-26                           Date: 27 May, 2025 
 
 

                        EARLY COMMENCEMENT OF SUMMER BREAK 
 

Dear Parents, 

 
In view of the prevailing heatwave conditions, coupled with thunderstorms and frequent spells 
of rain, the school has decided to close for the summer break for Classes IX to XII from 

Wednesday, 28 May 2025. 
 
The health and well-being of our students remain our top priority. We urge all students to stay 
indoors, stay hydrated, and take necessary precautions during this extreme weather. 

 
Also with a recent uptick in COVID-19 cases, we strongly advise all families to follow safety 
protocols such as wearing masks in crowded places, maintaining hand hygiene, and avoiding 

unnecessary travel. Let us all do our part in staying safe and healthy. 
 
The holiday homework has been uploaded on the school website for your convenience and 

ready reference. It has been thoughtfully curated to cater to the varied faculties and interests 
of our students. It is designed to promote deeper understanding, creativity, and self-discipline. 
 

We request parents to ensure that their ward downloads the homework and adheres to the 
timelines for completion. 
 

Wishing all our students a safe, healthy, and enriching summer break 
 

 

 
 

Asha Prabhakar     

(Principal) 
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